
Dear Legislators: 
It’s time to fully repeal Measure 110.  It was a “bait and switch” measure with virtually none of the 
promised supports for drug treatment being offered.  It has enabled lawlessness via unchecked public 
drug use and associated crime. 
Please end this problematic measure. 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Fawell 
Portland, OR 
 


